
Dear Friends

There was an error in the last communication. Please disregard this and use the information
that follows.

Please be aware that the MS Advice Line email address has changed and is now
ouh.ms@nhs.net

The MS Advice line number remains the same : 01865 234461

If you receive your MS nurse support from Sue Barnden, Community Neurology Specialist  
 Nurse – MS, then please do not use the above number or email. Sue can be contacted direct
via the community neurology specialist nurse service which is based at Oxford Centre for
Enablement on: 

Tel:  01865 737465
Email:  ouh.cnsns@nhs.net

Please be aware that due to staff vacancies across both services there may be a delay in
responding to your enquiry. When leaving a message on the answerphone please provide your
hospital or NHS number as this helps us to locate your up-to-date health record which helps us
when we ring you back.

Best wishes
Sue Barnden, Community Neurology Specialist Nurse – MS

11th August 2022
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Email for the MS Advice Line - ouh.ms@nhs.net
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